
HADDENHAM PARISH COUNCIL 
 

Parish Council Office, Banks Road, Banks Park, Haddenham, Buckinghamshire HP17 8EE 

Phone / Fax: 01844 292411           Email: haddenhampc@btconnect.com 

Clerk to the Parish Council: Mrs Sue Gilbert 

 

 
Mark Nicholson 
Mark Nicholson Fencing 
13 Stanbridge Road 
Haddenham 
Bucks 
HP17 8JX 
 

10th October 2017 
 
Dear Mark 
 
Green Lane Community Path 
 
Thank you for submitting a tender for the above contract. The Parish Council has reviewed the 
tenders received and I am pleased to say your tender was the most competitive so it has been 
agreed to proceed with you for the project. 
 
I will need to write to the landowners affected by the work and request a closure order for the 
path from Bucks County Council. In order to do this I will need to agree a date with you for the 
work to start. I would be grateful if you could let me have a date as soon as possible so I can 
make these arrangements. 
 
As you know Robyn Thorogood will be managing the project on behalf of the Parish Council and 
the Safe Walking and Cycling Group so he will be in touch with you directly. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mrs Sue Gilbert 
Clerk to Haddenham Parish Council 


